
REPORT SUMMARY 

Announcement of the Evaluation of DIA's 
Compliance with the PIIA Fiscal Year 2023 

Project 2024-1004: 
In accordance with the Office of the Inspector General's Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 Annual Plan, we 
will review the Defense Intelligence Agency's (DIA's) compliance with the Payment Integrity 
Information Act and related implementation guidance.  We plan to perform this evaluation 
with the National Capital Region, in accordance with the Council of the Inspectors General on 
Integrity and Efficiency's Quality Standards for Inspection and Evaluation. 
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